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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the February 15, 1999, staff 

workshop regarding the petitions filed by BellSouth 

Telecommunications, Inc., in DOCKETS NOS. 980946-TL, 980947-TL, 

980948-TL, 981011-TL, 981012-TL, and 981250-TL, has been 

rescheduled. The workshop has been rescheduled as set forth below: 

DATE 

February 19, 1999 

LOCAT I ON 

Room 148 
Betty Easley 
Conference Center 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, FL 

- T IME 

9:30 a.m. 

Clintina Watts, or June McKinney, Division of Legal Services, at 

the above address or telephone (850) 413-6199. 


